¥
Holy Family
Dear Parent/Guardian,
| invite you to apply for tuition assistance through the “Our Faith, Our Children, Our Future”
School Tuition Organization (STO) for the 20-21 school year. Families whose taxable income is

under 400% of the federal poverty rate may qualify. The deadline to apply is April 15, 2020.

Families must complete an online application which can be found at online.factsmgt.com/aid.

Families must also upload their completed 2019 federal tax returns. More information about
income guidelines and application requirements can be found at
https://www.holyfamilydbg.org/admissions/tuition-assistance/apply-for-tuition-assistance/.

Only one application needs to be completed per family. The application fee is $31.00 per family.

The “Our Faith” STO program has provided essential support to our students for the past 14
years. This program would not be possible without the generous donors who contribute to this
tax credit program each year. These donors not only receive a 65% lowa tax credit but make the
blessing of a Catholic school education possible for thousands of students across the Archdiocese
of Dubuque. For more information about this program or how you can make a donation that will
directly impact the lives of local students, go to www.ourfaithsto.org.

If you have any questions about the application process or need assistance completing your
application, please contact Kathleen Tracy, Tuition Coordinator, at (563) 582-5456 or
ktracy@holyfamilydbqg.org. We will be hosting tuition assistance help sessions on February 26
from 5:30 to 7:00 pm and March 26 from 4:30 to 6:00 pm in the Holy Family Central Office.

In addition to STO, Holy Family Catholic Schools has local tuition assistance funds. In order to be
eligible for these funds, a FACTS application must be completed.

Yours in Christ,

Phil Bormann, Chief Administrator



